
From:   Ron Center   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   February 02, 2011

Subject:   FCC File# 0032-EX-RR-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I have attached the requested ASRI coordination for 136.85 MHz and 136.975 MHz. If there are any other
questions please let me know.

Joe Thorsheim
206-544-6066
joel.d.thorsheim@boeing.com


